
	 
	 November is off to a great start! We talked a lot about 
what it means to be thankful as we discussed the 
Thanksgiving holiday. We read, Taylor the Thankful Turkey, 
I Am Thankful, Thanksgiving is for Giving Thanks, and 
We’re Better Together. We also talked about Day 6 of 
Creation, when God made animals and people.

 	 Next week, we will continue learning about the 
tradition of Thanksgiving. We will talk about Wampanoag 
Native Americans! This will be an interesting and exciting 
theme for the preschoolers. 

	 While next week’s weather looks to be mild, colder 
weather is coming. Please remember to send appropriate 
outside clothing for your child. Hats and mittens will be a 
must for preschoolers. It is likely to be at or near freezing 
temperatures when we head outside in the mornings. Snow 
pants and boots will be necessary soon as well. Please stay 
tuned to the weather forecast and plan accordingly.

	 I am excited to share that we are going to make a 
change to our preschool drop-off routine. Starting 
Monday, November 29th, preschool students only can be 
dropped off at the Benton Street doors next to our 
classroom. A staff member will be at the doors to greet  
children as they enter. Parents must walk their child to the 
doors and release their child to a staff member.  Parents are 
welcome to walk into the lobby outside of our classroom with 
their child.  I know this will be a new routine to get used to, 
however, I do believe this will be a child-friendly adjustment. 
It will eliminate walking down stairs with slippery boots and 
heavy backpacks.  Please reach out with any questions or 

concerns. Also, look for Book Fair 
information attached to the 
Weekly Warrior!

Blessings!
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Notes

Book Fair: November 

15th - 19th

Picture Makeup day: 

November 23rd


Thanksgiving Break:

November 24th - 26th


Beginning November 
29th, Preschool 

drop-off at Benton 
Street doors


Please remember to 
send warm jackets, 
hats, and mittens as 

we transition to cooler 
weather.


Wishlist for Preschool:

Paper towel

Facial tissue

Baby wipes 


Gallon sized baggies

Sandwich sized baggies


Next Week’s Focus 

Color: Pink

Shape: Star

Letter: Ii


Inny Inchworm

Number: 9
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